
City Council Formal Meeting

Report

Agenda Date: 9/21/2022, Item No. 49

Request to Extend Contract with UMOM New Day Centers for COVID-19 Rapid
Rehousing Case Management Services (Ordinance S-49001)

Request to authorize the City Manager, or his designee, to amend Contract 154450
with UMOM New Day Centers, Inc. (UMOM) for rapid rehousing case management
services to families impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic to extend the term of the
contract through Sept. 30, 2023. The contract total will remain unchanged and will not
exceed $507,740 over the life of the contract. Further request to authorize the City
Controller to disburse all funds related to this item. Funding is available from one-time
Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) monies from the U.S. Department of Housing and
Urban Development (HUD). There is no impact to the General Fund.

Summary
UMOM provides rapid rehousing case management services to families impacted by
the COVID-19 pandemic. These services include housing relocation and stabilization
services and/or short- and/or medium-term rental assistance to help individuals or
families living in shelters or in places not meant for human habitation to move into
permanent housing and achieve stability in that housing.

Contract Term
The extension period will begin on or about Oct. 1, 2022, through Sept. 30, 2023.

Financial Impact
The total value of this contract shall not exceed $507,740. Funding is available from
one-time ESG funds through HUD. There is no impact to the General Fund.

Concurrence/Previous Council Action
The City Council approved Contract 154450 (Ordinance S-47502) on April 21, 2021.

Responsible Department
This item is submitted by Deputy City Manager Gina Montes and the Human Services
Department.
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